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29th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

IMPORTANT Covid Information – Omicron 
 

I hope that this finds you well. 
 

You will have heard the latest news about the new Omicron strand of Covid-19 and the measures which the 

government is bringing in as a result.  The current understanding is that the Omicron variant of Covid-19 can 

transmit more quickly than other strands and that increased vigilance over mask wearing helps to limit the 

risk. 
 

Throughout this term, staff have continued to wear masks in communal areas and we have continued to 

work in Bubbles.  Assemblies and staff meetings are held over zoom.  We will continue with these safer ways 

of working and will constantly review our working practices in order to minimise risks. 
 

We are though going to ‘step up’ our requirement that all adults wear masks in our school car park and 

whenever entering school.  This seems the sensible thing to do at this moment in time.  Thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding.  
 

Children are welcome to wear face masks if they are able to do this.  We fully appreciate that, for many of 

our children, it is not appropriate however we also know that some children, who can safely wear a mask, 

choose to do so. This applies both to when children are in school as well as when they are on organised 

transport between home and school. 
 

Like everyone else, we will keep a close eye on the news and will continue to monitor the situation daily 

taking full advice from the Local Authority and from Public Health England. 
 

As always, please do ask if you have any questions! 
 

Very best wishes, 

 
 

 

 

 

Neil Revell 

Headteacher 


